
Nick Lichter

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Fishbane, Jon (Jonathan)

Thursday, June 13,2019 B:18 PM
'Phillip Kilgore'
RE: Message from "RNP002673C09C82"

Dear Phil:

I wanted to take this moment to thank you for your email and for alerting me to the two lettelrs. Thank you too for
your good wishes. I am indeed looking forward to leaving on vacation!
Sincerely,

Jon

Jon Fishbane

District General Counsel

Collier County Public Schools

5775 Osceola Trail I Naples, FL 34109
p: 239.377 .0498 | email : fishbj@collierschools.com

From Monday, June 3, 201-9, through Thursday, July 25, 2019, the District will be on SUMMER HOURS. Our Summer

Office Hours are 7 AM to 5 PM, Monday through Wednesday, and 7 AM to 4:30 PM on Thursdalr. The Adrninistrative
Center is C:LOSED on FRIDAY during Summer Hours. The District will return to REGULAR business hours eflrective
Monday, July 29, 2019.

*During the 4th of July wee$, the Administration Center will be closed Thursday, luly 4th, but will be open Monday,
Tuesday, and Wednesday from 7:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. and Friday from 7:00 d.rn. - 4:30 p.m.

---OriginalMessage---- r -.{ f r rLtV
From: Phillip Kilgore [mailto:pkilgore@hillsdale.edu] ( .t, b/.] oV:' 0 n {^-'l"t
Sent: Thursday, June I3,2OL}5:57 PM CJ'V- r{,+(-'-t\'^
To: Fishbarne, Jon (Jonathan)<fishbj@collierscho0ls.com> {44'1 - ' u

Subject: RE: Message from "RNP002673C09C82"

Dear Jon,

I write to let you know that we are preparing two letters which will go our either later tonight or sometime tomorrow.
One is a reply to the MCA board where it requested an extension to the 30 June deadline (denied). The sercond is to the
parent community explaining why our actions are not capricious. You and Adam Miller will be frrrmally copied on the
letter to the MCA board. l'll get the other one to you as well.

I would imagine that have concluded that your vacation can't come soon enough!

Phil

---Origina I Message----

From: Fishbane, Jon (Jonathan) <fishbj@collierschools,com>

Sent: Tuesday, June LL,Z0L9 1:34 PM

To: Phillip Kilgore <pkilgore@ hillsdale.edu>


